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To whom it may concern: 

 

I am strongly opposed to felons being allowed to vote in person, or from jail, either 

one.  Prisoners convicted of felonies have forfeited their rights as a United States 

citizen.  

 

 They have no right to vote.  Considering they have committed felony crimes,  their 

minds are not capable of making wise choices.  They are more likely to be rebellious 

and revengeful.  Their voting would be either for spite or be controlled by the 

authorities to vote whatever way will earn them special favors, or a get out of jail free 

card. 

 

Often times prisoners are uneducated people and follow poor health habits which 

feeds an unhealthy mind.  And often have used drugs that compromise the mind.  

Frequently, they don’t know the difference between right and wrong.   

 

You have an obligation to prevent them from voting.  Lives may be saved as a result 

of them not voting, and that life could be your own. 


